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Marine Notice No. 16 of 2014 
 

Notice to all Fishing Vessel Owners, Skippers, Fishermen and Seafarers 
 

 

 

 
This Marine Notice is published in accordance with Section 8.6 of the Code of Practice for 

the Design, Construction, Equipment and Operation of Small Fishing Vessels of less than 

15m Length overall (Rev.2), regarding the updating of safety skills and knowledge. 

 

The following training course providers are approved to provide the required training under 

the Code of Practice:  

 

Course Provider Details: 

 

BIM Marine Services Division,  

P.O. Box No 12,  

Crofton Road,  

Dun Laoghaire,  

Co. Dublin. 

Email: training@bim.ie  

Tel: +353 (0) 1 214 4100 

 

B.I.M. National Fisheries College,  

Greencastle, 

Co. Donegal.  

Email: nfcgreencastle@bim.ie  

Tel: +353 (07493) 81099/ 81068 

 

B.I.M. Regional Fisheries Centre,  

Castletownbere,  

Co. Cork.  

Email: rfccastletownbere@bim.ie 

Tel: + 353 (0) 27 70450 /71106 

 

 
Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland. 

 

27/01/2014 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   
For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland.  
email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

Enhanced Safety Training for Skippers and Crews of 
Fishing Vessels Less than 15m Length overall 
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